
 

 

September, 2011 

To: Mayor Thomas P. Schneider 

From: Florissant Veterans Commission 

Subject: Request for transportation to MAVO Rally in Jefferson, City 
Missouri from City of Florissant Veterans Commission 

Honorable Mayor, 

The Florissant Veterans Commission expresses gratitude for the support of 
our City of Florissant Veterans by providing transportation, a driver and a 
representative from Florissant media for the Missouri Association of 
Veterans Organizations Rally held in Jefferson City Missouri in the Capitol 
Rotunda, September 14, 2011.  

I am pleased to report that approximately 1000 Veterans Organization 
members and their Auxiliaries from over 22 Veterans Organizations were in 
attendance.  

All were commended for an excellent job in getting the message out to the 
Legislators and the Governor on the need for dedicated funding for 
Veterans Homes in Missouri. 

If it was not for the transportation provided by the City of Florissant, some 
of our Veterans would not have had the opportunity to support this call for 
representation in our State Capitol. 

A copy of this letter will be sent to each Florissant Veterans Commission 
member and also will be posted on the City of Florissant website at: 
Government/Boards Commissions/Veterans Commission.  

For God and Country, and our Missouri Veterans, 

 

 

Lindell Bast                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Chairman   / Veterans Commission                                                                                                                                                                              
City of Florissant 


